ADDENDUM #8
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To:  All Prospective Bidders
From: Patricia A. Peshka, Purchasing Agent Q@
Date: February 14, 2020

Re: Bid2020-238 Bayside Sewer Project No. 86B

Addendum #8

Please be advised that the information provided comprises of Addendum #8.

The following information is provided as part of the Contract Documents as Addendum No. 8.
CLARIFICATIONS

1. If the Contractor proposes to use auger boring technology and needs to install additional launch shafts
for curved alignments, they will need to identify the locations for the added shafts for pre-approval by

the City and Engineer to have it pre-cleared archaeologically.

2. The means and methods of advancing casing pipe is entirely up to the Contractor provided they are in
compliance with the specifications and local ordinances regarding noise levels.

3. The accuracy of the trenchless technologies installations shall be in accordance with industry accepted
tolerances for the chosen technology.




ADDENDUM #8
4. The project plans provide a construction sequence for sewer main installation. Variations in the
sequence of Phases 2 through 6 may be permitted as approved by the Engineer with the condition that
Phase 1 has been substantially completed and connected. Sequence changes will only be permitted when
downstream service connections are fully secured.
5. The contractor shall be responsible for securing a construction laydown property.

6. Roadway pavement markings for Tidewater Drive shall be included in the price of the 2-inch
permanent pavement overlay.

Should you have any questions, please contact Earl Bond, Warwick Sewer Authority, at 401-468-4721.

Thank you for your interest in this project.



